VISIT FROM FORMER GOVERNORS OF MACAU

Today, former-governors of Macau, Garcia Leandro and Carlos Melancia, visited the
Macau Holy House of Mercy and were received by members of the different social bodies of
this institution.

The former governors took the opportunity to recall episodes of their governance linked to
the history of the Macau Holy House of Mercy and the importance of this institution of
Portuguese roots.

Both President of the General Assembly and President of the Table of Directors had the
occasion to present the current reality of the brotherhood and the development of the
Macau Holy House of Mercy since the establishment of the Macau Special Administrative
Region.




